From: Wong, Tamarra PREM:EX

To: "Aman Singh"
Subject: RE: Hey

Date: Thursday, September 7, 2017 9:53:00 AM

Hi Aman,

s.22

No apologies needed.

We can definitely reschedule this meeting for another time.

Regards,

Tamarra Wong

Executive Coordinator to the Chief of Staff

Office of the Premier

E: tamara.wong@gov.bc.ca | C: 250-208-3085

From: Aman Singh [mailto:aman.singh@bcndp.ca] Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2017 6:08 PM

To: Wong, Tamarra PREM:EX

Subject: Re: Hey

Tamarra,

Please give Geoff my sincerest apologies but I am going to have to cancel my appointment.

s.22

s.22 I'll email you to reschedule.

Again please extend my sincerest apologies.

Sent from my iPhone

Amandeep Singh

SINGH THIND & ASSOCIATES

BARRISTERS & SOLICITORS

www.singhthindlaw.com

203 12725 80 th Ave.

Surrey, B.C.

V3W 3A6

Canada

Tel.: (604) 543-3886 Fax: (604) 543-3889

singh@singhthindlaw.com

This message is intended solely for the individual(s) and entity(ies) named. They are confidential and contain legally privileged information. The use of them or any information they contain by anyone other than the Addressee or intended person(s) is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this material is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and contact Singh Thind & Associates at 604-543-3886.

On Aug 31, 2017, at 12:11 PM, Wong, Tamarra PREM:EX < Tamarra.Wong@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Aman,

The meeting will be held in s.15 located in the s.15

when you arrive, ring the doorbell and let security know that you have a meeting with the Chief of Staff. If you have trouble, do not hesitate to give me a call at

the number below.

Thanks.

Tamarra Wong

Executive Coordinator to the Chief of Staff

Office of the Premier

E: tamarra.wong@gov.bc.ca |T: 250-356-2785

From: Aman Singh [mailto:aman.singh@bcndp.ca]

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 12:00 PM

To: Wong, Tamarra PREM:EX

Cc: Amandeep Singh Subject: Re: Hey

That works perfectly Tamara. Thank you. Please let me know the details of the

location.

Sent from my iPhone Amandeep Singh SINGH THIND & ASSOCIATES BARRISTERS & SOLICITORS

www.singhthindlaw.com

203 12725 80 th Ave.

<u>Surrey, B.C.</u> <u>V3W</u>3A6

Canada

Tel.: (604) 543-3886 Fax: (604) 543-3889 singh@singhthindlaw.com

This message is intended solely for the individual(s) and entity(ies) named. They are confidential and contain legally privileged information. The use of them or any information they contain by anyone other than the Addressee or intended person(s) is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this material is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and contact Singh Thind & Associates at 604-543-3886.

On Aug 31, 2017, at 11:55 AM, Wong, Tamarra PREM:EX <\Tamarra.Wong@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Aman,

Geoff would be happy to meet with you. He can meet with you briefly on Friday, September 8th at 9:30am. Please let me know if that will work for you.

Regards,

Tamarra Wong

Executive Coordinator to the Chief of Staff

Office of the Premier

E: tamarra.wong@gov.bc.ca |T: 250-356-2785

From: Aman Singh [mailto:aman.singh@bcndp.ca] Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 3:28 PM

To: Clark, Layne PREM:EX

Subject: Hey s.22

Just wanted to follow up on speaking with Geoff and arranging a time by teleconference or in person. (I'll be there on throne speech day)

Thank You!

--

Aman Singh, BC NDP Candidate for Richmond-Queensborough

aman.singh@bcndp.ca | 604-285-9353

Page 04 to/à Page 67

Withheld pursuant to/removed as

s.12;s.14;s.22;s.13

From: Nash, Amber

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Fw: Invitation: 22nd Annual Mela Gadri Babiyan Da, Surrey, BC

Date: Monday, July 24, 2017 12:32:20 PM
Attachments: Premier Horgan Invitation 2017.pdf

From: Horgan.MLA, John

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 11:55:34 AM

To: Nash, Amber

Subject: FW: Invitation: 22nd Annual Mela Gadri Babiyan Da, Surrey, BC

Invite.

From: Prof. Mohan Singh Memorial Foundation [mailto:info@profmohansinghmemorialfoundation.ca]

Sent: July 16, 2017 9:28 PM **To:** Horgan.MLA, John

Cc: Amandeep Singh; Prof. Mohan Singh Memorial Foundation **Subject:** Invitation: 22nd Annual Mela Gadri Babiyan Da, Surrey, BC

Dear Hon. Premier,

Please accept our invitation to the 22nd Annual Mela in Surrey, BC. Each year this festival attracts 50,000+ attendees, and has steadily been growing yearly. The festival is conveniently scheduled after Vancouver Pride. Details are attached.

Please contact our legal counsel (and former Richmond-Queensborough candidate) Aman Singh for logistical details.

Thanking you, sincerely,

Sahib Thind

--

The Professor Mohan Singh Memorial Foundation (Canada)

The Professor Mohan Singh Memorial Foundation is a secular, non-political human rights organization focused on promoting the continued growth of an open, tolerant, and 'just society'.



Sahib Thind, President Professor Mohan Singh Memorial Foundation of Canada 604-375-9837

profmohansinghmemorial foundation.ca

July 12th, 2017

The Honourable John Horgan,

M.L.A., Premier of the Province of British Columbia

Dear Premier Horgan,

We are writing today to formally invite you to our 22nd Annual Mela (Festival) Gadri Babiyan Da in Bear Creek Park, Surrey, BC., on August 6th, 2017. The Mela runs from 11am to 9pm, and most guests will likely be speaking in the 4-6pm time-frame.

For over two decades the Prof. Mohan Singh Memorial Foundation of Canada has been pursuing an official Parliamentary apology for the sad series of events surrounding the Komagata Maru tragedy. Working with MPs from all political parties, we were finally able to obtain this official apology on May 18th of last year, after a commitment by the Rt. Hon. Prime Minister.

This 22nd annual mela will be an important one, as we gear up for next steps - including the continued pursuit of nation-wide curriculum changes. Each year the mela is attended by 50,000-plus attendees, and many of the world's finest Punjabi artists. The entirely volunteer-organized and run event also features food vendors, local media, information booths, and children's rides and activities.

Premier Horgan, we welcome your attendance. Together we can make a historic stroke in favour of openness, diversity, and tolerance.

Sincerely,

Sahib Thind,

President

Prof. Mohan Singh Memorial Foundation

www.profmohansinghmemorialfoundation.ca

